
As a US citizen and Oregonian for the past 18 years, I am greatly concerned about our faulty, 

antiquated election system.  It is time we join the 21st century and ensure that every vote 

counts.  PLEASE pass HB2927 without any amendments and no ballot referral!  It is our 

constitutional right to elect a president by National Popular Vote.  Let's do this right!!! 

Thank you and sincerely, 

Dr. Daivati Bharadvaj 

 


